
From: Maggie MacKenzie < >  
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 1:42 PM 
To: Clerks Public < > 
Subject: please dissolve the OLT 
 
To whom it may concern, 
How is it that the current provincial government can overturn a decision made to disband the OMB?   
That decision was made because it was recognized that local governments are better equipped to make 
decisions in and for the communities. 
 
Now it seems that the will of the people is being ignored and denigrated, with the throwing out of the 
decision to end the OMB.  Outside, unelected bodies, such as the OLT, should not have the power to 
overrule local municipalities who represent the interest of their citizens and voters.  That’s why the OMB 
was disbanded. 
 
Now it seems the current provincial government is granting power once again to an unelected, 
unaccountable OLT.  I strongly urge the provincial government to back away from this undemocratic, 
harmful agency, that is clearly only interested in the dollars that can be realized and not the welfare of 
the communities and people’s lives it is effecting. 
 
respectfully submitted, 
Margaret MacKenzie 
resident of Markham 
 
 

 


